
COVID Update: Outdoor Mask
Guidance Change
Dear Moore Center Family,

Guidance regarding masking
continues to evolve and is a
regular topic of conversation
here at the Agency. We work
hard to balance the impact of
vaccination status, outdoor
service options, and the
decreasing transmission rates
in our area.

For this reason, effective June 9th, the Agency will no longer require the
use of masks outdoors for clients, staff, or families. Of course, if individual
risks remain high, those with specific health needs will continue to be
supported by use of masks.

Those who choose to continue to wear masks outdoors will be supported
and encouraged to do so. Distancing, health hygiene, and health
screening/temperature checks are still necessary elements that must
continue to support this change.

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d


The Moore Center will continue to review and update the masking protocol
as guidance evolves. Please reach out to your program manager with any
questions.

Stay cool!
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